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Dear Brethren:

Warm greetings from our new office.  As with any move, it was not easy.  Attempting
to keep current with daily work and at the same time sufficiently pack to make a move posed
problems which had to be addressed.  All that is now passed.  We are in the new building. 
Much organizational work yet needs to be done.  Even so, we are able to perform all
necessary work.  In a few weeks everything will come together quite nicely.

There are many advantages in this new location.  Add to that a significant increase
in square footage of floor space.  It is nice to have sufficient room to efficiently perform all
routine responsibilities.

We are very grateful to God for this very great blessing.  To you is owed much
appreciation and thanks for your prayers.  We would be totally ineffective without you.  In
the same way we trust that you feel the same way toward the office staff and the ministry.

Again all our thanks to you for those daily prayers and the encouragement we receive
from your faithfulness.  Indeed, we are your servants.

Prayer Requests

[Omitted for confidentiality]

New Office

Our new physical street address is 1471 Pearl Street.   Please note that our mailing
address remains the same.  The mailing address is PO Box 775, Eugene, OR 97440-0775.



Our new primary office phone number is (541) 344-8880 and our secondary
phone/fax number is (541) 344-8881.  Although calls to the old number will be forwarded
for a period of time, this service provided by the phone company eventually will be
discontinued.  Please make a note of the new number and begin using it as soon as possible.

Internet

Mr. Clark is continuing to work on the "Great Men of the Old Testament" series,
however, it will not be completed for some time.  Again, when the series is completed it will
be made available to the members.  

Six more articles in the "Great Men of the Old Testament" series will be added
shortly.  Those that have access to the Internet may view these articles on the church web-site
address:    http://www.cogte.org

We are encouraged by some responses to our Internet web-site.  Please continue to
pray that God will grant a substantial response increase. 

Trip Schedule

April 9,10,11 Baltimore R.C.C.
April 9,10,11 Knoxville J.W.B.
April 17,18 Denver R.C.C.
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Tape Schedule

Tape Series Mailed For Title/tape #

WSE-RC 75-4 01/21 04/04 How Much Do We Really Fear God? #4

HPS-JB 1998 03/18 04/04 Pre-Passover Examination

HPS/HNO 1998 03/18 04/09 Passover

03/18 04/10 Night To Be Observed

HUB 1998 1&2 03/18 04/11 First Day of Unleavened Bread AM & PM

HUB 1998 3&4 03/18 04/18 Last Day of Unleavened Bread AM & PM

WSE-DC 12 02/04 04/18 Prayer

WSE-RC 77-1 02/04 04/25 Applying Lessons Learned

WSE-BC 147-44 02/04 05/02 Mighty Acts & Miracles of God #44

WSE-RC 78-1 02/18 05/09 My Sheep, Hear My Voice! #1

WSE-BC 159-6 02/18 05/16 Ten Commandments As They Relate To Statutes &
Judgements #6

WSP-DC 1 03/04 05/23 How Do You Represent God?

WSE-BC 147-45 03/04 05/30 Mighty Acts & Miracles of God #45

In Christ's service,

Raymond C. Cole

Bryce G. Clark
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